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Re:  Senate Bill 1548  

It is time we quit switching our clocks twice a year. We pay the price with increased 

medical issues: cardiac events, sleep deprivation , and accidents/injuries.  There is a 

reason this issue keeps coming up. Please be a voice for your constituents and end 

the time changes twice a year. Thank you. 

 

 


